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Contribute to Hall ?s Sock Drive

For the 20th year, Robert F. Hall Catholic Secondary School in Caledon East is running a Sock Drive.

Hall student Brooke Carroll reported that in recognition of the anniversary, they are aiming to collect 2,020 pairs of new black socks
for people in need. The contributions will be going to the Good Shepherd Shelter and Food Kitchen in Toronto.

Socks can be dropped of at the main office of the school until Dec. 9.
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